Lansing School District 158

Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce the Elementary Summer School Program is scheduled to be held at Coolidge Elementary for students in grades K-4. Fifth grade students will attend Summer School at Memorial Junior High School. Summer School will be held **June 21**st - **July 21**st (**Monday-Thursday**) from 8:15am-12:45pm. Breakfast will be available for all students from 8:15am-8:30am.

In order to ensure students are successful, we ask that students are dropped off and picked up in a prompt manner. Students that are not picked up within fifteen minutes of Summer School ending will be removed from the program after the second time. Students who attend Summer School will participate in various Reading and Math activities as well as Music or Health Class, Physical Education, and Social Emotional Learning. A few expectations of attending Summer School are:

- 1. Be Prompt and prepared to work
- 2. Be Respectful of the teacher and other students
- 3. Work hard and give your best effort

Parents interested in your child being a part of Summer School should click the link to register for Summer School.

Registration Links:

English Version:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kMQKIr5K70SbTZDuHzTj5ssQAdLQZiNHIBT1zCq5ZlhUMDJKMDNSWkxKREEzRUM3VE4wWDFCOElHMi4u

Spanish Version:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kMQKIr5K70SbTZDuHzTj5ij4u5kr4aJFkHrplCDmqgtUOFFIRVRLWkU5RjdHSlczM0tZUjBQME1SNS4u

Since numbers are limited, please complete your registration by **Friday, April 29**th, **2022**. Students will be admitted on a first come, first serve basis. Students are expected to bring the following supplies:

- Pencils/Pens
- Folder
- Notebook
- Loose leaf notebook paper
- Highlighter
- Pencil Sharpener